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To: Board of Directors 

From: Steve Leighton, Fire Chief 

Date: August 16, 2023 

Subject: Present Adopted Resolution 2023-07 Showing Appreciation and Gratitude to the 

Meeks Bay Fire Ladies Auxiliary 
 

 

Background: 

The Meeks Bay Fire Ladies Auxiliary has been an integral part of the Meeks Bay Fire 

Protection District for decades spending countless hours on fundraising and generously donating 

those funds to help support the District to purchase much-needed equipment. On June 28, 

2023, the Board adopted Resolution 2023-07 to reflect the Board’s gratitude for the Meeks Bay 

Fire Ladies Auxiliary to the district and the community.  

 
 

Recommendation: 

Present adopted Resolution 2023-07 to the Meeks Bay Fire Ladies Auxiliary.


